National BSA Member Fee
Increase

Dear Scouting Family,

Today the National Council of the Boy Scouts of America
announced an increase to the annual membership fees. These
increases are a result of rising operational costs and
COVID-19, which has created a substantial unplanned loss of
revenue due to mandated Scout Shop closures and shortened high
adventure base seasons.

Locally, our council is also facing financial challenges and
we are doing our best to address the impact of three months of
office closure, activity cancellations, diminished fundraising
campaigns, and the loss of some of our summer camp season. We
know, however, that our staff and volunteers will continue to
do their best to offer high-quality Scouting experiences
during these challenging times.

We understand many of our Scouting families are also dealing
with similar financial issues. We do not want finances to be a
barrier to participation in Scouting, and will do our best to
assist families who need it, to the fullest extent possible.

We are aware some of our members may have heard about these
fee changes this weekend via social media. The Mayflower
Council did not share this information previously because the
National Council requested that all councils wait until June
lst before distributing this news. Some <councils,
unfortunately, chose to share the information prematurely,
which may have spawned some confusion. The Mayflower Council
apologizes for any inconvenience this action may have caused.

Please review the infographic below. Click here to view the
frequently asked questions about the fee increase. As more


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/national-bsa-member-fee-increase/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/national-bsa-member-fee-increase/
https://scoutingwire.org/bsa-membership-fee-increase-details-and-faq/

information is released, we will share the most up to date
information here.

Thank you for your continued dedication to our Scouts. As
Scouting navigates these turbulent times, we stand together to
achieve our shared mission: helping young people in our
community learn, grow, and thrive.

If you have specific questions regarding these changes, please
contact your district executive or email us.

Yours in Scouting,

Mike Rotar
Council President

Josh Paulin
Council Commissioner

Bryan Feather
Scout Executive / CEO


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/scouts-bsa-summer-camp-faq/

i

2020 BSA National Membership Fees
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https://41zfam1pstr03my3b22ztkze-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/NewFeesInfographic.6.1.20.pdf

